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The meeting started at 3 p.m.
The minutes of January 18 and March 15, 2012 were approved.
Special Awards Parking Program Policy Draft & Status of Outstanding Adjunct Faculty Award Parking Space

A revised draft dated 3/28/12 was presented.  Attendees discussed items on the revision that needed to be changed and also addressed items that the vice presidents had questioned.  
The status of the Outstanding Adjunct Faculty Award Parking Space is pending upon the approval of the policy.  It is unknown if it will be retroactive.  Florence Baker does not see the awarding of a parking spot as being a hardship to parking or in cost.  Adjunct faculty have contributed a lot of time in non paid labor.
Skateboarding
Skateboarders on campus will always be an issue.  It has gotten better.  The police department will continue to enforce it.  They have been placing officers out in different areas on campus.  There are numerous signs throughout campus.
Roundtable
Erick Mendoza – Lot F is under construction.  Two hundred seventy three (273) stalls in Lot F along the west roadway by Alondra Park have been taken away due to safety issues.  For the fall semester, the district will have to make other parking arrangements off campus as parking will definitely be impacted due to the elimination of these stalls.
The meeting ended at 3:55 p.m.

